
Church Contact 
Information

200 17th Street, Corbin, KY 40701
Phone - 606.528.4795 
Fax - 606.528.5868 

Mike Hopkins, Minister 
606.389.1209
E-mail - mike@17scc.com

Secretary’s E-mail 
office@17scc.com
Call or text Karen at 606.524.2724 
with prayer needs & announcements

Marvin Craig, Elder - 606.528.4826
Terry Disney, Deacon - 606.528.5068
Darrell Barnett, Deacon - 606.528.1632 
Gary Bennett, Elder Emeritus

If unable to serve your scheduled 
Sunday please contact
Greeters—
Gina Hopkins 
hopkinsbg@gmail.com 
Communion Meditation—
Larry Pennington
lpennington@prairiefarms.com 

Financial Report
1-30-2022
General Fund...........................$6823.00
Faith Promise.............................$800.00
Building Fund.........................................
Tithe...........................................$682.00
Attendance.........................................30

The plan of Salvation 
according to the Scriptures…
Believe.....................................John 6:29
Confess...........................Matthew 10:32
Repent......................................Acts 3:19
Be Baptized......................... 1 Peter 3:21
Remain Faithful............ Revelation 2:10
Tell Others ............... Matthew 28:16-20

Church services available on

17sccwww.17scc.comwww.17scc.com

@17thscc 17scc

February Birthday’s

1st — Constance Rains
2nd — Anna McWhorter 
5th — Glenda Petrey
6th — Joyce Parsons
22nd — Cora Richardson
28th — Gladys Masters

We pray God’s blessing upon you 
as you celebrate another year!

SCHEDULED
TO SERVE

FEBRUARY 6TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Hank Wilhoit

Greeter - Gina Hopkins 
K-5th Grade - Karen Hubbs & Mary Ann Lee

FEBRUARY 13TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Darrell Barnett

Greeter - Brenda Ison
K-5th Grade - Callie & Anna McWhorter

FEBRUARY 20TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Marvin Craig

Greeter - Sharon Sevier
K-5th Grade - Jenna Hopkins & Kim Davis

FEBRUARY 27TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Larry Pennington

Greeter - Mary Davis
K-5th Grade - Karen Hubbs & Mary Ann Lee

1717
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FEBRUARY 6, 2022

Bible Study & Prayer Meeting
Wednesday at 6 pm

Cumberland 
Valley 

Men for Christ
 Cumberland Valley Men 
for Christ meetings will 
resume in March. 

Be watching for de-
tails on locations and 
speakers. 



Book of Proverbs
Week #5

“Joy”

Who is the happiest person you know?
-
Are you happy/joyful?
-

“Let Joy be in your journey, not a distant goal”
-Tim Cook

Are you content?
-

How To Have More Joy:

1. Take care of your __________
2. Enjoy the __________
3. __________ It

Memory Verse 

“Rejoice in the Lord always, I will say it again: Rejoice!”

Philippians 4:4

Proverbs 3:13-15 (p.512)
Proverbs 2:1-8 (p.511)
Ephesians 6:16 (p.950)
Proverbs 30:3-6 (p.537)

Philippians 4:4,11-13 (p.953)
Proverbs 15:18 (p.523)
Johns 15:11 (p.876)

Scripture References: 

Mike’s Challenge —
Last week, Mike challenged us to answer the question ‘Are you an 
angry person?’. He reminded us that we get angry when we don’t 
get our way and that the key to handling anger is forgiveness.  He 
then challenged us to answer another question ‘Who do you need 
to cancel a debt with?’. This week, did we assess ourselves on 
anger and did we cancel a debt that is causing us to hold 
onto anger??  

SUNDAY SCHOOL: Classes will begin at 10:00 am. There will be a class for 
each of the following: adults, children ages 4 through 5th grade, and middle/
high school. Nursery will be available.  

CHILDREN’S CHURCH: Children’s church will be during the 11:00 am worship 
service. Nursery will be available for babies through age 3. Children’s Church 
will be for children age 4 through 5th grade. 

Please note: parents & guardians must come to the Children’s Church room to pick up 
a child after worship service. No child will be allowed to leave the room without the 
accompaniment of an adult.

Sunday, February 20th 
There will be a social after morning worship ser-

vice for everyone to meet and speak with youth 
minister candidate Tyler Chappa and his wife, 
Bailey.

Please continue to pray for the Youth Minister 
Search Committee, Tyler & Bailey, and our church 
as we prepare for the visit.  

Ladies Auxiliary Meeting 
The quarterly meeting of the Faith Christian Camp Ladies 

Auxiliary will be Monday, February 7th at Locust Grove 
Christian Church.  The meal will begin at 6:30 and the meet-
ing will follow at 7:00.  The item to bring for Faith Christian 
Camp is toilet paper. 

A collection bin is in the front foyer of the church for any-
one who wishes to donate.


